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Due to the paper shortage in Southern Bolova (which has,
incredibly enough, reached half way around the world and
effected our small corner of it), many club reports and sever-
al features we were to initiate this issue have been postponed

until next issue. Revisions, complaints and general greetings
of good cheer can be addressed to Meg Higgins (I°ll be wear-

. ing a red carnation) &/or Diana Solar (I’m the one with the
elevated Karma) — ext. 506 and 508 respectively.

-
5 .‘ﬁ?



CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Friday, 9/06/80 - TAG Party at Edgecombe’s (see inside for details).

Saturday, 9/06/80 - Campus-wide Dance, 9 - 12 midnight out-
side Clare Hall.

Tuesday, 9/09/80 - College Council Student Board Meeting.

Wednesday, 9/10/80 - Cheerleading Tryouts, 10pm Clare Hall
Lounge.

Thursday, 9/11/80 - Day Student Organizational Meeting, 12:30pm
Rm. 251
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- A REMINDER TO ALL CLUBS AND ORGANIZATIONS

BUDGETS AND CONSTITUTIONS must be in by September S,
Tuesday. You may pick up budget forms from Bob Freese, Con-
nie Ryan, Dale Wernke or Mary Holste. Submit BUDGETS AND
CONSTITUTIONS at the Student Board Meeting Tuesday, Septem-
ber 9 at 9pm. Please be there.

STUDENT BOARD OFFICERS
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CAMPUS MINISTRY ACTIVITIES — MARK YOUR CALEN—
DAR NOW

September 13, Saturday - 6:30pm outdoor Mass and Marshrmallow
roast by the lake.

September 26 - 27, Friday and Saturday - Indiana Newman Stu-

dent Conferrence at I.U. (see Ministry Center bulletin board for

flyers).

- October 4, Saturday - 7:30 Joe Wise Concert in the auditorium

(sponsored by the Village Dove Music Store)

October 10-12, Friday - Sunday - “New Beginnings" retreat here
at Marian College

Everyone is welcome at these activities!
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- INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS ON FINANCIAL AID

If you have not returned the award letter that was sent to you,
please do so soon. Return it to the Financial Aid Office.

If you have not yet started your work study job come to the
Fianancial Aid Office to pick up your job assignment. Remem+
ber that you must work all of the hours that you were assigned
to earn the full amount of your work study award.

There has been considerable confusion about the State of Indi-
ana Grants for the 1980-81 school year. Briefly, the problem has
been with funding from the state and the constant changes that

¢ the state has made over the summer. The latest information from

. the state is that they will be getting the final (we hope!) awards
out to students sometime in October. | apologize for the delay
and inconvenience to you. Please come by the Financial Aid
Office if we can help you.

Dan Stockwell
Director of Financial Aid
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INTERVIEW : DAN REMLEY (CONT. FROM PAGE 3)

are fine.  What things would you want to change? *“...More cohesive-
ness between floors and reduce a ‘
this direction. We'd like to hold back students who go home during
weekends by our activities ... There are a variety of people living here.
| would like to see more communication among Marian students, &
between them and ELS students.

. What are vour experiences with the Freshman class? “The fresh-
man need a contact point. T would Tike to show more interest. The
‘Seniors; |, being a Senior not too Ionq_‘g?o, am able to feel their,
ineeds and tensions and would like to p them in all ways possible.”
A "“Nothing long range. | would like to
icontinue my masters at |.U.P.U.l. where | double major in Counsel-
ing and student personnel. | certainly want to continue working at

. The Doyle council will work in

BECOME INVOLVED!

Each academic year begins full of student expectations and the
promise of individual development. Therefore, when the CARBON
editors approached me to write this week’s editorial, | was pleased
to accept the invitation. By accepting, | feit | could issue a chal-
lenge relevant to the opportunities available for students to real
ize their expectations and to fulfill their promise.

In addition to the CARBON, Marian provides outlets of a more-
structured nature for those interested in making their opinions and
recommendations known. In recent years, it has become fashion
able on some campuses for students to claim alienation from
the system because they are divorced from the decision-making
process. This complaint really is not valid at Marian. Here a Coi-
lege-wide Council is charged with the general responsibility of the
institution’s internal goverance. Every segment of the academic
community enjoys representation on the Council and its committees
administration,faculty,professional staff,and students. In addition,
the Board of Trustees has a committee-of which the President of
the Student Association is a member—devoted exclusively to stu
dent concerns.

However, this does not imply that there will necessarily be uni-
versal concurrence with student-initiated proposals. What it does
mean is that the opportunity exists for students to express their
opinions and to test their concepts in an open College or Trustee
forum. For the student who would rather cloak himself or her-
self in the darkness of alienation rather than try to light the candle
of constructive action, this institutional receptiveness can be a source
of frustration: it is much easier to hurl questions and pose prob-
lems than it is to submit answers and provide solutions.

For those who prefer other channels for the utilization of their
talents and the realization of their potential, there is a variety of
athletic, social, class,and academic-based extra curricular activities.
But,regardless of special interests or the direction selected for the
expression of these interests, the important factor is to become
involved. There is as much education and personal development
taking place outside the classroom as there is within. And, for
thig/AgHerg is-no additional charge.

Finally, institutions of themselves are neither “big time” nor
“small time”. The smallest college in the country can be a giant
just as the largest multiversity can be insignificantly diminutive
when it comes to the realization of a student’s expectations and
promise. What counts in the last analysis is the quality of the
individual commitment of every member of the College community--
students, faculty, staff, and administrators-to the broad range of
developmental possibilties existing on any college campus. “Big
time” and "“small time” are terms directly related to this commit-
ment.

Louis C. Gatto
President
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SOCIAL COMMITTEE

Anyone who signed up for the Social Committee last year, or
anyone wishing to do so this year please contact Tim Trushaw

at ext. 443 or leave a message for Sister Ruth.

Thank You.
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IN ADDITION...

In last week’s welcome to new staff and faculty members, we
neglected Sr. Lucia Van Benten new to the Educational Media
Division. \We, at the Carbon, extend both our apologies and
greetings.
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Marian. Also, I’ll be helping the Biology Department in teaching
Island/Marine Biology next semester.”
. . ”Nonél

Well, then, your disappointment must be at the cafeteria?

“Well, | would rather not comment on that!”

Mr. Remley, we here at the Carbon welcome you to this campus
and wish you the best in all your endeavors. _NEEL
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STUDENT BOARD MINUTES AN INTERVIEW WITH DAN REMLEY

September 2, 1980

The meeting was called to order at 9:01 p.m.

A1l members were present.

Also present were Dan

Remley, Bryan Cunningham, Debbie Bhagwandin, Dot

Buckley, and Chris Reeves.

The minutes of

the August 26th meeting were read and approved.

. Treasurer's Report:

As of July 31st, $2695.56

' COMMITTEES:

Social Planning: no report except there is a

movie scheduled . for Sept. 2oth.

-Academics Affairs: no report
. Student Affairs: no report

: Senior Class: Sadie Hawkins Dance will be Nov.

!

1st from 9 to midnight.

' Junior Class: no report

,Sophomore Class:

Freshman Class elections will
be Sept. 10-11.

Clare Hall Board: The bus to plawy Putt-Putt

was not used. They may repeat
the activity later this

Daniel Carter Remley, the new Dorm Director
at Doyle is a native of Oakhurst. New Jersey
but was a student resident of Delaware, Ohio.
He majored in Zoology at Chio Wesleyan Uni-
versity and graduated with a Bachelor of g
Arts on June 1979, During his college days
he undertook an indenendent study in Field
Ethology at University of Minnesota, Stasca
Park in the summer of 1978, Here, he com-
pleted an investigation designed to eluci-
date information communicated by the vo-
calizations in the territonal system of the
Chipping Sparrow. He also visited Equador
in Dec. 78 on the Galapagos Expedition,
where he observed the plant and animal life,
particularly those species endemic to the
archipelago.

Though Mr. Remiey's career objective delved
deep into what he was majoring in- to ob-
tain a position with a reputable organi-
zation as an Environmental/Ethological
consultant- ke however was unconsciously
training himself to be what he is today.

In his extra curricular activities, he

was affiiiated to the Stude#t™® for four
years where he chaired the committee on

semester. Mental Retardation for two years. He was
Doyle Hall Council: The dance last Thursday was in the Alpha Tau Omega fraternity and
a success. also represented the Zoology Dep. in the
Student Board for three years. During his
01d Business: 1) Committee Positions-nominated later years in College, Mr, Remley became
and approved for the following a Resident Director at Selby Hall, where |

New Business:

1
i

positions: Day Student Rep.- Bryan
Cunningham; Teacher Education
Committee~ Phyliis Hull; Academic
Affairs -*Bryan Cunningham; Student
Activities Center-Lisa Maillouxs
Bryan Cunningham; Building and
grounds - Tom Knox; Social Planning
Committee- Chris Reeves; Faculty and
Staff Affairs- Chris Reeves, Ann
Hammond. 2) Budget Committee Mem=: .
bers include Connie Ryan and Dale
Wernke- REMINDER A11 caomstitutions
and Budgets MUST be in on Sept.

9th. Clubs and Organizations can
pick up Budget Forms from Bob Freee,
Dale Wernke, Connie Ryan, or Mary
Hoiste. 3] Student Board purchased

a new turntable for the sound system

and the Lend-Lease Agreements are
almost ready if any club wishes
to use the system. 4] Dan Remley
will look into the problem of ELS
Representation on Student Board.
5) Carbon newspaper subscription
was tabled.

1) Mr. Alan Lisle, the Director of
Development, approached Bob about

sponsoring an American Cancer Sg- '

ciety Smoke-out here on campus on
Nov.20th. Mr, Lisle is very active
in this organization here in
Indiana.” He is also in charge of
the planning for the new Student
Activity Center to bBe Built here
and will Be coming to a future
Student Board Meeting to discuss
the Plans.

&he Meeting was Adjourned at 9:59p.m.
Respctfu11y Submitted,

: Mary M. Holste
T g S S e s
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he was responsible for studept orientation
personal and academic counseling. . He took
active interest in organizing anc¢ imple-
menting 2ducational programmes, such as
aicoho’ awareness, and study skills work-
shops. He took keen interest in developing
floor cohesiveness and maintaining a co-
ordinated feedback system with the Pro-
fessional Student Life Staff,

During the conversation,. I asked the follo-
wing questions from Mr, Remley and he
responded quite candidly,

What was Marian 1ike, to you?

I 1{ke the Park 1ike campus where you
get up to the songs of birds. I was .
quite impressed that the campus is
secluded. Unlike the big universities
around here, we have the availability
of Indpls. but still are secluded. I
being a casual person, this releasing
atmosphere suits me,

Were you surprised at the rules and reg-

ulations in the Dorms?

Yes, [ went to a school where every-
thing was open. But the existing
rules at Marian had worked before me
so I thought I will adjust. It didn't
take long.

What do you think of the alcohol ruie?

It's a good rule. The level of re-
sponsibility is too Tow for the stu-
dents in College. I'd Tike to see it
in a Graduate Tevel. However, I do
not object to alcohol being served

at special functions.

How do you feel about the visitaion hours?
A11 through my campus life I ex-
perienced open visitation, the set up
here was new to me. I think it should
be extended to maybe from 4 o'clock
to 11 o'clock in the evening during the

__week days, T think the weekend houquggy



INTRAMURAL GYM

The gyms will be open for recreation providing there i is no other

activity taking place, at the following times:

| - M Gym
Mon. Tues Wed Thur Frii Sat.  Sun
610 610 610 610 610 45 110

Clare Hali Gym

Women 7-8:30 7-8:30 7-8:30 7-8:30 6-10
Men 8:30-10 8:30-10 8:30-10 8:30-10

Clare Hall Gym will be closed for male students’ use if there
is continued abuse of the rims and backboards

Coach Grimes
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MARIAN COLLEGE COMMUNITY

Next Friday night, Sept. 12, the Senior class will sponsor

its” annual outdoor concert on the Drum and Bugle Field.
This year the band will be "3rd Generation”. The concert
is free and will be from 8:00 - 11:00 p.m  There will also
be refreshments served. So stay on campus this weekend and
have a great time,
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HEY FRESHMEN

youwant to&ewho might be leading your classoometo
Clare Hall Lounge, Tuesday night at 9:00 p.m. for speeches
and introductions. Help make this year your best--run for g
a class office!
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TO THE SENIOR CLASS AND DR APPLEBY

This coming Wednesday, September 10, there will be a Senior
class meeting in Clare Hall Lounge. We are going to be discussing
Hormecoming and other events of the year. There will also be a
vote taken concerning Homecoming and Sadie Hawkins, so show
up and voice your vote. Also, if you can afford to devote some

of your time to help out with these activities, please attend.

Thom Bohrer
Senior Class Secretary

See you all on Wednesday, September 10 at 3:30 pm in the Clare

Hall Lounge.
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INTRAMURALS

Co - ed softball is off to a great start with 10 teams and over

125 students. Keep checking the board for schedules and re-
sults.
Thanks for the co-operation

PARTY!!!

This Friday (today) TAG is gponsoring a picnic party. The fun
starts at 6pm and everyone is invited.  All you need to bring is
$1.00 to cover the cost of food. and some other kind of munchies.
The fun staris at Bpom, so get a friend and come on over. If you
have any questions, contact Dennis at ext. 512 or Page ext. 504
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INTRAMURALS.

Keep checking for new activities. Tennis is soon 1o start.
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RETURNING TO COLLEGE AFTER A FEW YEARS?

Then you belong to the increasing number of students at Marian
College who are known as “non - traditional” students or “Adult
Learners.” The Campus Ministry is planning a series of informal
lunch get-togethers for this group. We would like to find out how
we could best be of service to you. Plan to attend the Commuter
Student Meeting on Thursday, September 11, 12:30 in Marian Hall,
room 251. At that meeting you can meet other Adult Learners
and help make plans for the luncheon discussions that will be of
benefit to you. For more info contact Sr Sue in the Ministry Cen-
ter or the History Office.

Sr. Sue
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TO THE MASSES

If you miss Kim and want to offer her a little encouragerment
in her latest adventure (grad school in Vermont), write her a quick
note and drop it in the box marked “For Kim" in my office. As
soon as | have a respectable number of notes, I'il mail them to her
in one package so that she can be reminded that Marian Collage
es her,

4
Wy

Dr.Appleby
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CAMPUS MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS

"Thank you to the many people who indicated their willingness
to be of service by volunteering to help with Music Ministry, be
readers at Mass, participating in retreats, etc. You will soon be
contacted regarding the areas of interest you indicated. Due to
an oversight on the volunteer sign -up paper, the service of carry-
ing the bread and wine in the Offertory procession during Saturday

“hight Mass was omitted. |f you would be willing to do this occasion-

ally,please sign your name here and put this paper in the Ministry
Center in Clare Hall, first floor

| am willing to carry the Offertory gifts occasionally at Mass.

Name
Phone

*% lulta904&0##***%*****************j**[*********#**** ***r r****************l"'l****************************

Z th

1338 SHABON ST




	Marian-TC-1980-09-05-001_page1
	Marian-TC-1980-09-05-002_page2
	Marian-TC-1980-09-05-003_page3
	Marian-TC-1980-09-05-004_page4

